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SUBJECT:  PART NUMBER REVISION FOR HAMMERHEAD LIFE PRESERVERS 
 
 

In order to meet the specialized labeling requirements of various user groups, Tulmar has 
revised the part numbering system for the Hammerhead Tactical Life Preserver.   Effective 
immediately, part number 6760 will be reserved for military users.  Part number 67000 has been 
assigned to all other tactical users.   Non-military customers who have ordered 6760 previously 
should in future order 67000. 
 
This part number change has no impact on product functionality.   Part number 67000 (Rev A) is 
identical in configuration and incorporates all of the product specifications of the current revision 
of part number 6760 (Rev G) with the exception of the product identification labeling.  
 
For further information concerning life cycle management of the Hammerhead Tactical Life 
Preserver, please contact: 
 
 
Helena Vandeweerd, 
Director of Marketing 
Tel: 613-632-1282 ext 236 
E-mail: helena@tulmar.com  
 


